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Development Management

London Borough of Camden

Town Hall

Judd Street

London

WC1H 8ND
By email to planning@camden.gov.uk
Dear Sir
Amendment to Planning Consent 2013/4738/P
We write to advise you, with reference to the above Planning Consent, that our Clients, Mr 7 Mrs Noyan Narin, wish to construct the newly permitted rear extension to a depth of 4m rather than the 3m currently approved. Our interpretation of the situation, following the publication on 9 May 2013 of revisions to The Householder Permitted Development: Technical Guidance notes, is that an extension of 4m is now Permitted Development subject to neighbour consultation.
We attach a proposed plan showing the 4m extension, together with a site plan from which you will see that less than 50% of the site will be taken up by the extension.

We should be pleased if you would undertake the necessary neighbour consultations.

We understand that no fee is payable for this service.
Yours faithfully

R.A.Waters

Attachments
Proprietor: Robert Waters
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